
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice 
The Flu vaccinations did not take 

place this week, a new date will be 

scheduled as soon as possible. 
 

Harvest Festival – Please bring in 

cans and packets of food for our 

Harvest Festival, to de donated to a 

community food store in 

Wymondham.  
 

The Girls year 3-6 football 

competition on Monday has been 

postponed by the organisers due to 

Covid related sickness. A new date 

will be scheduled. 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

September 

October 

Fri 1 Black History Month 

Wed 6 Flu Vaccination - all school 

Wed  

Thu 14 Harvest Festival 

W/b Mon 18 RE week 

W/b Mon 18 Parents Meetings (via 

Teams) 

Half Term Monday 25 October to 

Friday 29  

November 

Wed 3 to Fri 5 - Class 4 residential trip 

to Horstead Centre 

w/b Mon 15-19 Nov Friendship Wk. 

or Anti-Bullying Wk. 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3 9.30 AM 

and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Class 1 & Class 2  

Fri 17 - Last day of term December 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022 

  

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Willow R, Darcey R    Cl.2 Lucy , Isabelle 
Cl.3 Rupert, Laurie   Cl.4 Ava, Jasmin 
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Thumbnail Sketches will be coming home with the children today. 

Once you have read through your child’s thumb nail sketch, if you would like 

to have a face to face meeting with the teacher, please email the office and 

we will be in contact to arrange this. Please note we are not sending 

thumbnail sketches home for the Reception children, Mrs Leader will be 

using Tapestry to keep the parents updated on the childrens progress.  
 

Safeguarding Our safeguarding policy is available on our school website 

and is available on request from the school office.  
 

In order to keep children safe and provide appropriate care for them, the 
school requires parents to provide accurate and up to date information. We 
are therefore sending home Data Sheets to make sure that all of the 
information we hold on file for each child is correct and up to date. If any of 
the information is incorrect please amend the form and send it back in to the 
office. Please see the school website/school/policies/GDPR privacy notice, to find 

out more about why we store your information. 

 

 Piano Lessons Our guitar and ukulele teacher Amir is now offering 

piano lessons on Tuesday afternoons at school.  The aim will be to teach basic 

techniques enabling children to start playing popular songs. If any children have 

previously been working towards grades and wish to continue down that path, then 

they can be helped as well.  Please contact the school office for further details, and 

to book a free taster session.  There are some space for new guitar or ukulele 

children on Tuesday afternoons.  

 

Katie Burrell, The Vice Chair of Governors. 
Between me and my partner we have a child in every class of the 

school. I was a teacher for many years and still do supply work as well 

as working at Bramble Bears playgroup. Many families may also know 

me from running the toddler group in the village hall on Fridays. As a 

Governor I am responsible for Curriculum, SEND and Pupil Premium. 

 

Covid-19 Update  
As of this week we currently have 2 confirmed cases of Covid-19 within the 

school. We are doing everything we can to limit the spread of the virus. 

 

We understand you will be concerned about your own families. It would help 

us to know if any member of your close family have a positive PCR test at 

any stage, although we appreciate this information is confidential. 

 

 


